
 

Senior Farmers’ Market Nutrition Program 
June 1 – October 31, 2025 

 
Starting in June, the Area Agency on Aging (AAA) of Dane County will distribute farmers’ market vouchers to 
older adults for use in purchasing $25* of Wisconsin grown fruit, vegetables, or herbs at farmers’ markets and 
roadside farm stands. 
 
The vouchers are distributed on a first come/first serve basis to those age 60+ or Native Americans age 55+, 
who live in Dane County, and have gross incomes under $28,953 per year (or $2,413/month) for a one-person 
household and $39,128 per year (or $3,261/month) for a two-person household. One set of vouchers is 
available per person.  
 
Individuals that received vouchers last year will automatically receive an application by mail this year.  If you 
wish to apply to the program, or need to update your mailing address, contact AAA Dietitian Shannon Gabriel 
at 608-261-5678 or Gabriel.Shannon@danecounty.gov  Applications will be mailed out in early May. Once we 
receive and approve your application, vouchers will be mailed starting on Monday, June 2nd.   
 
*Please note: funding is subject to change without prior communication.   
  

“This program is funded by the United States Department of Agriculture.  
USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.” 
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